
August 5, 1957 
 
Board went over and looked at the road construction.  Ralph Mohn was present and the 

construction found O.K. as far as it was completed.  Mr. Mohn asked for and on motion 3 
yes 0 no he was to receive part payment of his services of $2,500.00. 
 
Meet adjourned. 

 
S.O. Steen/ clerk 

 


